
Reference No: E109/274/73; Date: 19/11/86  

19/11/1986 LP:- Extra Attendance Arrangements for Paperkeepers

Dear Personnel Officers,

I am directed by the Minister for the Public Service to refer to this Department's Circular24/86 regarding 
the revision of certain extra attendance arrangements.  In this regard I am to say that for the purposes of 
this circular Paperkeepers should be treated in the same way as grades covered by Section III of the 
Appendix to Circular 5/79.

Yours sincerely

P O'Donoghue
Personnel and Remuneration Division


